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Kia ora, Talofa, Namaste, Kia orana, Malo e Lelei, hello everyone.  

 

Daffodil Day 

A big thank you to everyone who made a donation to this worthwhile cause 

on Friday 28 August. We raised over $500! This money has now been 

forwarded to the Cancer Society. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to our cross country team who participated in the 

interschool cross country tournament last Thursday. There were some 

excellent individual results and the team came 2
nd

 overall- a great effort! 

Thanks to all the supporters on the day, the coaches Jan Maitland and 

Mylene Tribo, and Paula Passfield and Terrence Waikato for organising the 

interschool competition.  

 

Year 5&6 Camp 

A reminder that there will be a meeting for parents about camp on 

Wednesday 10 September. There are two times to choose from; 3.00 and 

6.30 pm. Thank you for your continuing support for our fund raising. We 

are currently running a raffle for some wooden toys. Tickets can be 

purchased at the front office or during interval and lunchtime.  

 

Reminder 

Please remember that school finishes at 2.50pm. We have had a number of 

children recently who have regularly not been picked up from school on 

time and are having to wait for someone to collect them long after school 

has finished. This causes distress for the child involved, as well as extra 

work for office staff who often experience great difficulty contacting 

parents of the children involved. If for some reason there is a delay in 

picking up children, please contact the school office and help us keep your 

children safe and feeling happy! 

 

 

 

 

Speech Contest 

Congratulations to Aidan Campbell who won the school speech competition 

and also represented Fairburn School at the interschool competition on 

Tuesday 9 September. 

 

Principals’ Awards 

Congratulations to the following students who received Principals’ awards 

in the last two weeks: 

 

 

Important Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 9 September Year 5&6 camp meetings for parents 

Wednesday 9 September Junior School Cross Country 

Tuesday 15 September  B.O.T. Meeting 

Friday 25th September Last day of Term 3 

Monday 12 October  First day of Term 4 

 

Germaine Peterson & Maureen Woodard 

ACTING CO-PRINCIPALS 
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